From: Justin Marchbanks

To: Commission, Boundary (CED sponsored
Subject: Xunaa Borough
Date: Sunday, January 28, 2024 7:23:08 AM

[You don't often get email from kjmarchbanks@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the State of Alaska mail system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I do no support Huna’s application as presented. Gustavus is a young city and as such needs time to mature to
develop our own borough. Being surrounded by Huna will eliminate that option and we will never be able to
monetize a borough or support our school. Huna already has a first class city and a city school. Huna has a deep
port with capability for cruise ships. They are already taxing them. They have an impressive cruise based economy,
one that Gustavus could never match. They don’t need to tax marine - based activities that leave out of Gustavus
and Bartlett Cove.

Respectfully

Justin Marchbanks
Glacier Bay Construction
Gustavus Alaska
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